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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $57, 211 

Income to date: $36, 814 

Needed: $20, 397 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader: Seth Klassen 

Speaker: Randy Smart  

Song Leader: Harley Dyck 

 

Date: February 18, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 
 

-YFC Altona’s Miss Mondays program is looking 

for more female volunteers. Miss Mondays is a 

girl’s program that runs bi-weekly. We host fun 

events with the goal of connecting and building 

relationships with the youth girls here in Altona, 

while being an example of Jesus to them and 

showing them His love. 

If this is something that sparks your interest, I 

encourage you to pray about your potential 

involvement here. I would love to meet with you 

for coffee, get to know your heart and discuss what 

that could look like! You can text or call me 

(Kendra Fehr) at 204-362-4072, or email me at 

kendra.fehr@yfc.ca 

 

-The Salem Foundation and the Ladies’ 

Auxiliary invite you to their Low German Play 

Fundraiser! Two plays performed each nite, at the 

PW Enns Concert Hall, @ 7:00 pm, Friday & 

Saturday, March 1 & 2,2024. It’s by donation, & 

Doors open at 6:00pm. More details on foyer 

bulletin board.  

 

 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
February 25 – Harold Espinosa “16/13 ministry” 

                        -fundraising lunch 

March 3        - Gerry Giesbrecht 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens, Zelma Fehr  

, our lay ministers, our church council, our 

congregation 

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen, Murray 

& Carol Honsberger, Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village, Laure (Congo), Pembina Valley Youth 

Hockey League Ministry (Riley Martens) 

mailto:kendra.fehr@yfc.ca
mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

 

Prayer for the Week 

Gracious God, you are merciful and kind. Give us 
compassion and grace as we seek to reflect you well 

in our world. Amen. 

 

 

Church Announcements 

MCI SOAR Team Fundraising Lunch 

-There will be a fundraising lunch hosted by the 

BMC youth who will be attending SOAR Heartland. 

It will be on Sunday, February 25th after the 

service. Please donate as you are able and support 

our youth as they prepare to serve!  

SOAR Heartland (March 22-28, 2024): 

Please pray for all the students and leaders who 

will be on SOAR Heartland this year. Cynthia 

Sawatzky, Presley Schroeder, Cyrus Falk, and 

Aliza Schroeder will be attending with MCI’s 

SOAR team. Gerry & Cassie and their kids will 

also be at SOAR helping with leader care. 

 

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-John & Esther Falk – 362-1597, 362-2864, 

 (H) 327-5358 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448  

We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would 

like a visit, or have anything specific we can help 

with.  

 

This week at BMC 
-Mom’s Morning Out Tuesday, February 20h, at 

9:30am – church basement 

-Girls & Boys Clubs – Wednesday February 21st 

 7-8:30pm 

-Men’s Breakfast – Saturday’s – 8:00am 

 

 

 
February 18, 2024 

 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading –Romans 12:3-5  

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Message –  

“Three Truths that every Church needs to live by” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

 

Youth Calendar 
 

February 21 – Bible Study 

Friday, February 23– After-hours (Senior High 

Only) Drop-in Night from 7-10:30pm. 

February 28 – Fear Factor with Riley Martens 

 

 

Community Announcements 
-ShareWord Global (Gideons) fundraising banquet 

coming on Friday, March 8, 2024 at Winkler 

Bergthaler Church. 

Contact Karla Fehr at 204 327-5551 for 

complimentary tickets. See poster in the church 

foyer for more details. 

 

-Altona MCC Thrift AGM on February 26th at 2:00pm 

at Altona South Park MB church. Soup & Pie after. 

 

Verse for the Week 
 

“Beloved, let us love one another, for love is from 
God, and whoever loves has been born of God and 

knows God.” 1 John 4:7 ESV 

 

MCI Announcements 

-MCI presents The Pirates of Penzance – tickets are 

on sale now! Join us in Buhler Hall for this 

entertaining musical on March 7, 8, 9th nightly at 

7:30 pm, and for a matinee at 2:00 pm on March 

9th! Tickets can be purchased by visiting 

www.mciblues.net or by calling the school at (204) 

327-5891 during school hours. 

-Join us for an MCI Open House! We invite 

prospective students (gr. 5-8) to register and join us 

for an open house one hour before show times on 

March 8th (evening) and 9th (aft.). Prospective 

students who register will receive a free musical 

ticket and backstage pass! Call the school or email 

info@mciblues.net to register! 

 


